
 
 

 
 
 

Town of River Bend 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 
The proposed fiscal year 2024-2025 budget for the Town of River 
Bend will be available for public inspection in the Office of the 
Town Clerk at River Bend Town Hall, 45 Shoreline Drive, 
beginning on May 23, 2024, from 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m., Monday 
through Friday. The proposed budget is also available online at 
www.riverbendnc.org.  
 
A Public Hearing to gather public comments on the 2024-2025 
Town of River Bend Proposed Budget will be held on June 13, 
2024, at the River Bend Town Hall at 7:00 p.m. during the Council 
work session. The Council will vote on adoption of the Proposed 
Budget at its Regular Meeting on June 20, 2024. 
 
The Public Hearing is open to the public.  
 
 
Kristie Nobles  
Town Clerk 
May 16, 2024 
 
 

https://www.riverbendnc.org/sites/default/files/uploads/Finance/budget_message_and_ordinance_24-25.pdf
https://www.riverbendnc.org/sites/default/files/uploads/Finance/budget_message_and_ordinance_24-25.pdf

